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PRESS RELEASE NO. 8-2024 

August 13, 2024 

THE DISTRICT COURT OF THE VIRGIN ISLANDS AND 

U.S. PROBATIONAND PRETRIAL SERVICES CLOSES AT 1:00 PM 

TODAY 

Please be advised that due to inclement weather expected from Tropical Storm Ernesto, the 

District Court of the Virgin Islands and U.S. Probation and Pretrial Services will close today at 1:00 

p.m. in both the Division of St. Croix and the Division of St. Thomas/St. John.

Additional information will be forthcoming as to the status of the Court for Wednesday, 

August 14, 2024 at a later time.   

The public is reminded that electronic filing will be available through CM/ECF, the Court’s 

electronic case management system. In addition, a drop box will be available at the security areas in 

both courthouses for the receipt of paper filings.  

Please take all necessary precautions and remain safe during this time. 

For more information, please contact: 

Glenda L. Lake, Esquire 

Clerk of Court 

District Court of the Virgin Islands 

5500 Veteran’s Drive, Suite 310 

Charlotte Amalie, U.S. Virgin Islands 00802 

Phone: (340) 774-0640 

Fax: (340) 775-8075 

Email: glenda_lake@vid.uscourts.gov 
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